
Crime Alert 
 

August 17, 2018 
 
The Southwestern College Police Department is investigating an incident of forced entry into the offices 
of The Sun Newspaper occurring during the evening, late night or early morning hours of Thursday, 
August 16, 2018 to Friday, August 17, 2018. 
 
An unknown person(s) forced open a lower sliding window and made entry. Forced entry attempts were 
visible on other building windows in the area. Nothing of value was taken. This incident is similar to a 
couple of other incidents occurring on locked bathrooms were the upper window grates were forced 
open and entry made.  
 
The motive in these cases may be temporary lodging as persons are seeking covered shelter during the 
night. 

 

 
 
 
Faculty and staff members are encouraged to secure their offices and buildings before departing for the 
evening. Please report any suspicious persons loitering about. 
 
Anyone with information that could assist in identifying or apprehending suspect(s) in this case are 
encouraged to call the Police Department at 619-216-6783. 


